
 

Dear parents, 
 

*Greetings !*  
*Blossom Public School New* 
  

Annual Examination will be commencing from 24th February, 2023. 
 

Soft copy of Admit Cards will be sent online to the parents. 
 

 Download the admit card and take printout.  
 

Students should carry admit card during examination without fail.  
 

Parents are requested to collect the soft copy of admit card from the respective 
class teachers. 
 
Regards 
Principal 
 


